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Mum Fundraiser  
August 14-24 
Order forms are attached to this email! All order forms 
and money need to be turned in to the school office 
no later than Monday, August 24. 
Mums will be delivered and ready 
for pick-up on Wednesday,  
September 23, after 11:00 a.m.  

 
Traffic Flow 
Parents: You are doing an awesome job with dropping 
off and picking up your Preschool and Pre-K children 
without coming in any of our rooms in school.  We 
appreciate everyone remembering to sanitize your 
hands and following our traffic flow by entering DOOR 
6 and exiting DOORS 4 and 5. Keeping our students 
and staff safe and healthy is our top priority! 
 

Please have your students to school by 8:15 
each morning so they do not miss any of 
the learning and growing opportunities! 

 
Avoid picking up your child between 2:30-3:10PM 
Please try to avoid picking up your child from between 
2:30-3:10PM. You will become part of the K-8 
dismissal and will be blocked in. If you need to pick up 
during this time, please see Tracey Unfried for 
guidance in how we can make this work for you. 

 
Masks 
We are so proud of our students! They have  
been such troopers wearing their super hero 
and princess masks during the school day. We have 
purchased lanyards for each student to help them 
keep their mask with them while in school especially 
so they do not lose them during snack and lunchtime. 
It is a good idea to keep a spare mask in their backpack 
in case they break or get dirty. 
GIRL NOTE:  Hair up in a ponytail or in braids, it is much 
easier for them to put their masks on and off. 

 
Looking Ahead… 
September  
4 NO SCHOOL – Teacher In-service Day  
7 NO SCHOOL – Labor Day 

 
 

Welcome! 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year. We are 
excited more than ever to see everyone walk in with 
happy, smiling faces each day! 
We will email “The Tattler” each month with 
important information from school. We will also keep 
you up to date with pertinent information via email 
throughout the year.  

 
Names on Everything 
                        Do not forget to label all of your child’s         
                        belongings for school such as their  
                        backpacks, lunch boxes, jackets, masks,  

          etc. 

 
Snacks 
Your child’s teacher will send a monthly snack list for 
you to know when it is your child’s turn to bring in 
snack for the class. We promote healthy snacks and 
support the school wellness program. Suggestions: 
fruit, cheese sticks, crackers, pretzels, popcorn, etc. 
that is individually bagged. Please bring a bottle of 
juice, juice boxes, or milk to share on your snack day.  

 
Power School & Titan 
Power School is our NEW Student Information System 
(SIS) for student academics and family demographics. 
Titan is the NEW lunch account program. Once we 
have everyone’s pertinent information, we will be 
able to send out your unique passwords for you to 
create your own accounts. Please let us know if you 
have any cell phone, email, or home address changes 
throughout the year. 

 
Happy 78th Birthday Totten Hall 
Wednesday, September 16th  
We celebrate Totten Hall’s Birthday each year in 
special way. Each student may bring in a wrapped gift 
to donate to his or her classroom. Our PTO will provide 
snack and games! Please see your child’s teacher to 
give you some ideas of what your child can bring as a 
classroom gift! 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


